
Chipola River Soil and Water Conservation District 

 

September 15, 2022 

 

Members present: Steve Johnson, Gary Purvis, Terry Eubanks, and 

Johnny Eubanks 

Others present: Scott Williams and Cathy Davis 

 

The meeting was called to order by Steve Johnson.  A motion was 

made by Gary Purvis to approve the minutes from the July 14th 

meeting. Terry Eubanks seconded the motion.  Motion carried.  The 

Treasurer’s report was given, and current balance is $2,894.22.   

Scott Williams, Conservationist gave an overview of the activity in 

the Blountstown Field Office.    We have 28 Environmental Qualities 

Incentive Program (EQIP)applications in total.  Site visits will be starting on all 

the sites to evaluate the needs of the property. 

 

Blountstown High School FFA Instructor has contacted the office requesting 

information on the local Land Judging Contest.  Jackson County primarily host 

the contest now, since just one of our schools participate. 

 

We still have a vacant seat that needs to be filled.  Cathy Davis talked with Mrs. 

Suezette Price to see if she would be interested in filling her late Mother’s seat.  

Mrs. Price is just too busy at this time to dedicate the time to the district. 

 

Our next meeting is scheduled for December 22nd.  There being no other 

business, the meeting was adjourned. 

 

 


